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In addition to meeting the Superintendent Leadership Quality
Standard (SLQS) and the criteria set out in Board Policy 12,

Appendix B, Superintendent Lewis speaks to her work leading
the Division at every public board meeting.  Here are a few

highlights since the June 15th PBM!   

Prepare the Agendas
and Reports for Public
Board Meeting

CASS Summer Learning Institute

Transportation 
Registration
Support for JPL
Families

Preparation for DLT with Principals,
Assistant Principals and Aspiring Leaders

One-on-ones
with principals

Completion of summer projects:
Administrative Procedures' review, HR and
staffing.  

The past two school years have been challenging, but also an
opportunity for exceptional growth.  The staff of GYPSD are responsive,
innovative, and responsive - they care deeply for the students in front of
them. 

We remain relentlessly committed to the success of our students'
success and to the joys of learning.  We welcome back all of our
stakeholders to the 2022/23 school year.  Let's get learning! 

Alberta Education Field
Services Meetings

Met with Assistant Deputy
Minister, First Nations,
Métis and Inuit Education
to discuss GYPSD's going
support and commitment to
the TRC Calls to Action
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